
March 10, 2021 
 
 
 
Honorable Members of the  
Senate Committee on Redistricting 
Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court Street NE 
Rm. 453 
Salem, OR  97301 
 
 
 
It is time for Oregon to have fair representative districts that reflect the interests of all of the 
people. 
 
Oregon has suffered "gerrymandering" long enough. 
 
The politicians in power have drawn their own district maps to continue party power.  The 
maps have been manipulated to keep their party in control of legislation.  This does not 
guarantee that the welfare of all of the communities of Oregon is being represented fairly. 
 
California, Washington and Idaho have independent citizen redistricting committees.  It is time 
for Oregon to have fair, representative districts that consider the interests and welfare of all of 
the people of Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dana Baugher 
507 Honeysuckle St.N. 
Keizer, OR  97303 
 


